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Based on the reviewers evaluations and authors’ response to reviewers’ as well as my queries and 
comments, the manuscript titled, “Prevalence of Asymptomatic Bacteriuria among pregnant women 
attending antenatal care at Semienawi Asmara Health Center” is acceptable for publication in BJAST. 

  

 

Editor’s Details: 
Dr. Selvakumar Subbian 
Laboratory of Mycobacterial Pathogenesis and Immunity, Public Health Research Institute (PHRI) at 
Rutgers Biomedical and Health Sciences, Newark, USA 
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